

9098806759

Arturo Delgado, Ed.D. Superintendent

> Janet Stimson, Ed. D. Principal

April 20, 2006

Dear Mr. Sheffield,

I would recommend your computer program Help Me 2 Learn Phonics to any teacher. This program has been engaging for the students and valuable as a support for teaching the California State Standards. The activities were organized in such a way as to allow the students to pace their own learning with easy directions so students could work independently while in the computer lab. I know the "gold star" achievement award became a big motivating factor for my students. They were reviewing important second grade phonemic elements and loving it. Thanks again.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Nilsen

Palm Elementary

San Bernardino, CA

Palm Avenue Elementary School